Recruitment
External recruitment 

Since 2010 there has been an external recruitment freeze into the Civil Service. There are exemptions for “frontline” and “business critical” posts, consistent with the need to keep external recruitment to a bare minimum in order to deliver the Government’s priorities and achieve cost reductions.  There has only been one Senior Civil Servant recruitment exercise for one post conducted at the end of March 2011.

Internal recruitment 

We do not currently collect diversity data for internal moves around the Department as these are managed locally by line managers.  

In the future reliable data for internal recruitment and promotion activities will be available as a result of adopting the e-resourcing system planned for the Civil Service.

